



## LEBANON LODGE 42, FRATERNAL ORDER OF POLICE

P O Box 778 Lebanon, PA 17042 *Chartered May 21, 1926* 

Chartered May 21, 1926 www.foplebanon42.com



## F.O.P. FUNDRAISING SPONSORSHIPS

Lebanon Lodge No. 42, Fraternal Order of Police, and the Auxiliary, are seeking prize sponsors for "Bingo Back The Blue," which will be on Saturday, November 08, 2025, starting at 10:00am, at the Orioles Home Association, Nest #147, 544 East Cumberland Street, Lebanon, PA 17042. The event includes Cash prizes and Raffle Baskets. Other prize baskets will also be included. Tickets are \$25 per person. Sponsorships will feature your organization's logo for one round of Bingo.

Prize Sponsors will also be advertised in our monthly Newsletter to our members. There are three levels of sponsorship, those being Chief, Sergeant, and Patrolman. The funds raised from activities will help support local Police by helping to fund the FOP Police Peer Support Team, officer trainings and events, helping Officers and Officer families in crises, advancing pro-Police causes, and giving voice to Police concerns. If interested in being a sponsor, or if you would like to purchase tickets (\$25.00 a piece), you can contact Auxiliary President Rayna Underkoffler at AuxPresident@foplebanon42.com or Lodge Secretary Dave Gingrich at FOP42Secretary@gmail.com. Checks can be made payable to FOP Auxiliary 42, and mailed to P.O. Box 778, Lebanon, PA 17042. Deadline for sponsorships is Oct. 24, 2025.

The Fraternal Order of Police is the oldest and largest, law enforcement labor organization in the United States, with over 382,000 members, Nationwide. Locally, our membership consists of both active and retired Officers, from each County and Municipal law enforcement agency in Lebanon County. We hope that local businesses and organizations will consider supporting local Police by participating as a sponsor.

CHIEF: \$300.00 – Three Free Tickets

**SERGEANT:** \$200.00 – Two Free Tickets

PATROLMAN: \$100.00 - One Free Ticket

If you would like to claim the free tickets that go with your sponsorship, please email <a href="mailto:AuxPresident@foplebanon42.com">AuxPresident@foplebanon42.com</a>. Thank you for your consideration to support your local Police!

<sup>\*</sup> The funds or items donated are not deductible as a charitable contribution for tax purposes\*